
 
Date:  June 11, 2007 
 
To:     Elizabeth Buckley-Anderson                            
        Keller and Heckman LLP        
            1001 G Street NW Suite 500 W  
 Washington, DC 20001                          
                                              
                                              
Re:      Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. PCIA # 20071550501  
 
From:  Don Andrew, PCIA Coordination Services      
 
The FCC 601 application for Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. is being returned without PCIA 
certification. A review of the FCC and PCIA databases did not yield any candidate 
channels in the 800 MHz Industrial Business/Land Transportation band that will satisfy 
your requested parameters.  
 
There are no processing fees assessed to this application. Please call me at 1-800-759-
0300 if I can be of further assistance.  
 
 
Sincerely,                                                                       
 
 Don Andrew                                                                                
 
Don Andrew 
Manager – PCIA Coordination Services 

 


